Minutes of the MSPE St. Louis Chapter

Chapter Board of Directors Meeting

April 24, 2020 Meeting and Conference Call
1. CALL TO ORDER –  Mike B called the meeting to order at 7:35 am.   A quorum was reached.  
2. Roll Call

	Board of Directors
	 
	3/27/2020
	4/24/2020

	President
	Mike Buechter
	X
	X

	President Elect
	Rebecca Losli
	X
	

	Treasurer
	Allison Morris
	X
	X

	Secretary
	Mike Rademacher
	
	

	Past President
	Josh Crews
	X
	 X

	Chapter Director
	Adam Zuroweste
	
	

	Chapter Director
	Erin Jearls
	X
	X

	Chapter Director
	Jennifer Kuchinski
	
	 

	Chapter Director
	Lisa Cheng
	X
	 X

	Chapter Director
	Bentley Green
	X
	 

	Chapter Director
	Marc Eshelman
	X
	X

	State Director
	Kathy French
	X
	X

	TOTAL BOD PRESENT
	 
	
	 

	Others – 
	 
	
	 

	 
	Eric Stauffer
	X
	

	 
	Bailey Manula
	
	

	 
	Sean Martin
	X
	


1. Approval of minutes from 2/28/2020 meeting. 

Kathy moved for the minutes from 3/27/2020 to be approved with the date corrections noted. Mark seconded the motion. The minutes were approved. 

2. President’s report – Mike.

Mike asked for volunteers for help with next summer’s convention.  St Louis hasn’t been well represented on the committee in a few years.  The ethics challenge time is also running out.  Mike has been talking with Travis Lowe and state has a membership to Zoom.  Kathy is to get information on how to utilize that during the next meeting.
3. Treasurer’s reports for chapter – Allison.
Our current balance is $6,460.05.  We have a new Ed Jones balance and as expected, it is down with the rest of the market at $26,125.99.
4. Nominations – Josh Crews
We will need to send a vote out through mail chimp. Mike said we will put the bios in the newsletters.  Josh to take an action item to wrap the new election up in the next week. 
5. May Program – Mike
Mike is working with ASCE to move the May program on-line for the 21st and the June 18th program is still scheduled to be at the club.  He encourages people to sign up for both. 

Next Meeting:  Next meeting is not scheduled for 5/29/2020.
Meeting was adjourned at: 7:48am
Minutes respectfully submitted by Kathy French, P.E.

